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NOTE IN REPLY OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT NSW  

1. Local Government NSW (“LGNSW”) does not propose to respond to the note

provided by the Industrial Relations Secretary on 21 October 2024 regarding a

model “no-extra claims” (“NEC”) clause.

2. LGNSW continues to rely on its oral submissions of 9 October 2024 regarding the

lack of utility in having a model NEC clause in the Wage Fixing Principles.
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